
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 9TH September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am so pleased to join the happy school community of Randwick C of E 
Primary, blown away by the warm welcome shown to me by pupils, 
staff, governors and parents. The children have been delightful and 
quickly settled into routine, enjoying socialising with friends and 
working hard to form new teams of learners. It was lovely to meet our 
newest pupils starting in Reception, all sporting new uniform and 
beaming smiles. I particularly enjoyed seeing them at play in class and a 
visit to my office as part if their exciting school tour!

Getting to know the children has been a priority for me. I'll be honest, 
at my age it takes a little while to remember names but I'll get there. 
We are so lucky to have amazing staff and wonderful environment so I 
am confident that everyone will continue to 'fly high'.

The governors and I aim to maintain the high standard of education 
enjoyed by children and to ensure that Randwick remains a unique and 
happy place. For parents I will to continue to use the existing platforms 
for communicating, for example setting out the key dates for the term 
as I know how useful this is. I am meeting PFoRS next week so do get in 
touch via the school office if you'd like to get involved. There may be a 
few tweaks of course, for example reducing workload for staff to 
deliver a newsletter fortnightly rather than every week.

Finally, thank you for getting the children to school on time and ready 
for learning. This makes such a difference and we are overjoyed if we 
see full attendance and no late arrivals. I know how frenetic mornings 
are so this is very much appreciated.

I am looking forward to my time at Randwick enormously and getting to 
know you all.

My best wishes,

Liam Hinkley

We are deeply saddened by the announcement that Queen Elizabeth 
II died.  Today we talked about our feelings at this time, her legacy 
and the condolences to her family.

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 
commencing 19th

September are booked by 
midnight Tuesday 13th

September.

Diary dates and events for 
the next school year will be 

sent out next week.

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

VACANCIES

Midday Supervisor
We are looking to recruit a 

Midday Supervisor for 5 
days per week, 1.5 hours 

per day to cover 
playground duty and hall 

cleaning.  If you are 
interested please contact 

the office for an application 
form.



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

12th September

Owls class attending 8.40-

13.30

Tuesday

13th Sept

Owls class attending 8.40-

13.30

Wednesday

14th Sept

Owls class attending 8.40-

13.30

Forest School Starts

Owls/ Y1 am

Y6 pm –

please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with old 

trainers or wellingtons

Forest school After School Club 

Starts

Pre booked sessions – please 

book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

15th Sept

Owls class attending 8.40-

13.30

Friday

16th Sept

Owls class attending 8.40-

13.30

Hawks Trip to the Greek 

Museum – Bristol Art Gallery.  

Please ensure your child has a 

packed lunch and water bottle.

PE sessions for Buzzards, 

Kestrels 

Please can the children wear 

PE kit to school

WEEKLY BULLETIN

Clubs
We will be starting clubs again week commencing 19th September – more 

information will follow next week.


